
LEGAL NOTICE 

SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 

TOWN OF BOONTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 

There will be a Special Meeting held via Zoom on Monday, October 19, 2020.  

The meeting will open at 7:30 pm and move immediately into Executive Session  

to discuss health, safety and personnel issues related to reopening school.  

Action may be taken. 

 

Steven Gardberg, School Business Administrator/Board Secretary 

 


